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A Letter From Our CEO

Dear friends,

Welcome 2018!! Did you know this March Hope Clinic for Women celebrates 35 years? 35!!!! And I just celebrated 
my 14th year with Hope Clinic. I cannot begin to express my gratitude to those of you who have supported us this 
entire time and those of you just beginning your partnership with us. I am humbled with every check I see, every 
online donation, every volunteer that comes in to help and the staff who serve so faithfully. I know there are easy 
jobs and jobs that may pay a lot more; but I am grateful I serve a team that is called to this great work. Everyone 
connected to Hope Clinic puts their heart and soul into everything they do. And my amazing board and advisory 
board. How they have guided me, corrected me, loved me and supported me all of these years. Leadership; 
especially in this arena is not for the faint of heart and frankly if not for God’s prompting, I myself would have 
taken an easier road. But God. BUT GOD!! He is guiding this ministry and HE will complete the work He began. 

IN 2017 WE DECIDED TO REACH BEYOND THESE FOUR WALLS. In the summer we added texting options for our 
clients and now are available nights and weekends through texting and social media inquiries. We always want to 
be available to our clients. We taped many of our Pregnancy Bridge education classes for clients to watch at their 
convenience. This option was so well received we are working with a church to professionally tape 10 of our key 
classes so clients can stream them online. We never want childcare or transportation to be a reason our clients 
can’t get our care. Once that rolls out we will be offering ‘subscriptions’ to more rural area pregnancy centers  
who want to offer these types of classes at their center but do not have the staff/volunteers/funds to do so. 

IN 2018 WE ARE FOCUSED ON OUTCOMES. While we are grateful for the incredible growth from last year we 
know that simply growing numbers is not enough. What matters most is ensuring those who come here, access 
all of our services and leave healthier, more equipped and able to live more comfortably. So we are looking at 
everything we offer a client; how our services cross over each other, how we capture data and analyze it and how 
we are meeting clients’ needs and where are the gaps. We simply want to be the best there is to offer in Middle 
Tennessee regardless of where the client is on the political or socioeconomic scale.

Inside this newsletter are some great numbers from our recent annual report. You can find the full report 
online. Also notice the upcoming events. If you have not been to The Gala, this is the year to come and BRING 
A FRIEND! I hope to see many new and old faces there!

Please pray with me, our staff and our Board as we discern where God is leading us in the coming months 
and years. May He be glorified in all we do. 

Blessings!

Renée Rizzo, President/CEO
rrizzo@hopeclinicforwomen.org

Established in 1983, we equip women, men and families to make healthy choices with unplanned 
pregnancies, prevention, pregnancy loss and postpartum depression. We are a faith-based safe 
and confidential place for anyone seeking medical care, professional counseling, education, 
mentorship and practical support regardless of age, race or religion.

Winter 2018

a Safe Place for Tough Choices

1,500 350
Total operating costs 
that are covered by 
client fees

Number of babies born 
this past year through 
Hope Clinic

Clients served onsite 

4%

Hope Clinic by the numbers:

“Staff was 
kind and 
professional, 
wonderful 
experience.”

2016-2017 BOARD MEMBERS

Debbie Lassiter, Chair  
Alyssa Hasty, PhD Vice-Chair
John Jacoway, Treasurer
Michael Duncan, Secretary
Ronald D. Alvarez, M.D., MBA
Kenya Beverly
Madeline Brough
Amanda Cecconi
Barbara Crawford
Kara Emerson, M.D.
Debbie Gilkey
Heather Rosdeutscher
Alan Sisk
Joy Styles
Kim Teter

ADVISORY BOARD

Luci Freed, Founding Director
Jennifer Cooke
Gary Glover
Robin Glover
John Huie
Bill Lee
Dr. Charles McGowan
Scott Orman
Jamie O’Rourke
Tammy O’Rourke
David Rogers
Tom Singleton
Sylvia Singleton
Masami Tyson
Rich Tyson, MD
Melissa Ward
Kate Yeager
Robert A. Yeager
Beth Ann Yakes, MD
Buddy Zegel

MEDICAL DIRECTORS
Dr. Anthony Trabue, MD
Craig Martin, MD

PRESIDENT/CEO

Renée Rizzo

You can also log onto www.hopeclinicforwomen.org to make a contribution on our secure website. Your gift is tax deductible.

Felt they were treatedand would return

Would refer Hope Clinic to a friend	

Felt more informed about health	

Commit to making healthier lifestyle choices

100%
99%
94%
92%

CLIENT SURVEY RESULTS:

ELECTRONIC SERVICE REQUESTED

For designated gifts, write out 
our whole name, Hope Clinic for 
Women. For United Way of Metro 
Nashville, enter the code 7010. 

Please detach this form & mail to:

Hope Clinic for Women  
Attn: Bookkeeping
1810 Hayes Street  
Nashville, TN 37203

Bring hope in 2018!



*For our full annual report, please visit our website or GivingMatters.com.

Client Program Outcomes *:

Purchase a specialty ‘Choose Life’ 
license plate! A percentage of the 
proceeds are donated directly to 
area agencies like ours doing this 
amazing life-saving work!

www.ChooseLifeTN.org

808 Total pregnant  
families helped

•	 This includes the 621 clients who started with a pregnancy 
test, those remaining in the program form the previous 
year and those referred by other agencies who are in their 
2nd/3rd trimester.

•	  Nearly 50% of women contacting us are abortion minded.

•	  79% came in for follow up ultrasound visits/care.

•	  For those coming back for follow up care, over 80%  
choose life.

•	  838 Bridge sessions completed (counseling and mentoring).

•	  600 Bridge classes offered.

 FINANCIALS:PREGNANCY:

PREVENTION 
& OUTREACH:

GRIEF CARE/
COUNSELING:

535

500

Women received Pap testing and STD 
testing/treatment

Number of youth & parents educated  
on prevention at over 18 locations

•	  Each visit included an education portion to improve healthy choices 
and offered counseling

•	 92% committed to making healthier lifestyle choices.

155 People came in for counseling  
completing 1,250 counseling sessions

•	 Counseling includes pregnancy bridge, pregnancy loss, 
postpartum depression and individual counseling for  
related services. "Hope Clinic is a very nice program. It is very 

helpful in many ways to have someone to 
talk to. The store is just wonderful!”

“Incredibly 
positive! 
Encouraging! 
Hopeful! Kind! 
Informative! 
Changed my  
life with hope 
for health and 
the future!” 

USIMPRINTS PRESENTS 
HOPE FOR THE FUTURE GALA
Thursday, March 8
HOUSTON STATION, 6PM

This year’s event promises to be memorable for 
everyone in attendance. We are celebrating 35 years 
of being “Uniquely Better.” We have so much to 
celebrate including 14 years of leadership from our 
CEO, Renée Rizzo, who will also deliver the keynote 
address. You and your guests will journey through 
35 years of Hope Clinic’s contribution to women and 
families in our community. We are excited to have one 
of our clients talk about how Hope Clinic has impacted 
her life. Inspired by our vision to reach beyond our 

doors and serve more families, this will be a celebration, as well as one our finest events! 

For more information or tickets, please visit us at hopeclinicforwomen.org/gala or contact Phyllis 
Sutton at psutton@hopeclinicforwomen.org and 615.627.2795

SMOKE ON THE WATER
Sunday, April 29
GENERAL JACKSON SHOWBOAT, 5–9PM

Smoke on the Water invites cigar enthusiasts from 
across Middle Tennessee to sail down the Cumberland 
River while enjoying the finest cigars, complimentary 
wine, a delicious meal and a live auction. All to support 
the mission of Hope Clinic! You do not want to miss this 
wonderful event. Wine and cigars will be provided while 
guests sit back and enjoy the cruise!

For more information or tickets, please visit 
hopeclinicforwomen.org/smokeonthewater or contact 
Jessica Williams at jwilliams@hopeclinicforwomen.org 
and 615.627.2791

Upcoming Events:

Thank you to our event sponsors:

Volunteer 
Opportunities 
The Open House is a one-hour 
orientation to ministry and 
volunteer opportunities of Hope 
Clinic for Women. You will 
learn from Renée Rizzo, our 
CEO, about our mission, vision, 
services provided and take 
a tour of our facility. We will 
also review all of the volunteer 
opportunities and the process 
of becoming a volunteer.

All Open Houses take place 
on a Tuesday morning or 
Thursday evening at Hope Clinic 
for Women, 1810 Hayes Street, 
Nashville, TN 37203.

Open House Dates: 
March 6th at 8:30am
March 15th at 6:00pm

April 3rd at 8:30am
April 5th at 6:00pm

May 1st at 8:30am
May 10th at 6:00pm

Volunteer  
Training Dates: 
April 10th, 17th, and 24th 
 at 5:30pm

May 19th at 9:00am

Questions about any Open 
House or Volunteer Training  
can be directed to 
Megan Snell at msnell@
hopeclinicforwomen.org. 

$1,065,000

$61,000

1,000

8,000

Approximate number of unique donors

Approximate number of volunteer  
houses donated

Cash-based donations received

In–Kind donated maternity and 
baby items to pregnant clients

Family Foundations/Grants | 32%
Business/Individuals I 26%
Fundraising Events | 23%
Churches | 15%
Client Fees | 4%

Celebrating

35 
YEARS

20 1 81 9 8 3


